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Subject: CNSC Staff Review of SRBT Full Report - Activation of Contingency Plan 
(June 1, 2016) 

Dear Mr. Levesque: 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) staff has reviewed SRB Technologies (Canada) 
Inc. (SRBT) submission [Ref. 1] related to the activation of a smoke alarm in the compressor 
room at the SRBT facility on June 1, 2016. CNSC staff reviewed SRBT's immediate actions as 
well as its corrective actions and conclude they are adequate. 

CNSC staff will verify the implementation of SRBT' s corrective actions during a future site 
inspection. 

Should you require any further information or have any questions regarding this letter please 
contact myself at (613) 943-7909 or by e-mail at robert.buhr@canada.ca 

Sincerely, 

Robert Buhr 
Project Officer 
Nuclear Processing Facilities Division 

70 years of nuclear safety in Canada I 10 ans de siirete nucleaire au Canada 
280 Slater Street, Post Office Box 1046, Station B, 

Ottawa, Ontario K1 P 5S9 Canada 
Fax: 61 3-995-5086 nuclearsafety.gc.ca Canada 280 rue Slater, Case postale 1046, Succursale B, 

Ottawa (Ontario) K1P 5S9 Canada 
Telecopieur : 61 3-995-5086 suretenucleaire.gc.ca 



Mr. Levesgue - 2 - June 15, 2016 

c.c.: J. MacDonald, R. Fitzpatrick (SRBT) 
I. Bolliger, M. Callighan K. Murthy (CNSC) 

Reference: 

1. Letter, S. Levesque (SRBT) to R. Buhr (CNSC) subject: Full Report - Activation of 
Contingency Plan (June 1, 2016), dated June 8, 2016 (e-Doc 5020987). 
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